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CAROLINA VOYAGER ANNOUNCES
GROUNDBREAKING CEREMONY 4/17/23

Carolina Voyager Charter School Announces Groundbreaking
Ceremony for New School Campus

The Carolina Voyager Board of Directors and School Community of Carolina Voyager
Charter School are excited to announce the groundbreaking ceremony for their new
school facility. The 52,000 square foot building will be located on the corner of Bees
Ferry Road and Bluewater Way in West Ashley.

The ceremony will be held at the school’s new site on Monday, April 17th at 11:45 a.m.
The groundbreaking will be livestreamed to allow staff, students, and community
members to view the event. Occupancy in the new building is expected to take place
in August of 2024.

Carolina Voyager Charter School is a non-profit public charter school sponsored by
the Charleston County School District.
If you would like additional information, please contact our school or Dr. Harry Walker
at walker.board@carolinavoyager.org.

“Preparing young explorers for their 21st century journey.”
Carolina Voyager Charter School is a 501c3 non-profit, public school that is tuition-free.

mailto:walker.board@carolinavoyager.org

